
ADDRESS I 45 Knighton Road, Hamilton, 3216

PHONE I (07) 856 5399

WEBSITE I www.kns.ac.nz

PRINCIPAL I Andrew Campbell PGDip. Org. Behaviour, B.Ed., Dip.T.

Kia ora e te whaanau

29th October 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Confirmation is being sought for names of children whose parents/caregivers wish them to be
considered for placement in the Partial Immersion Unit for the year 2025.

In these classes the New Zealand Curriculum is taught as in all the other rooms, but a
percentage of the instruction is in te reo Maori. This could be up to 80% of the day.

In order for me to plan class numbers, it is necessary to get a commitment from those interested
in their child/ren remaining in the Partial Immersion Unit, by Friday 8th November.

I would like interested parents/caregivers to fill in the slip below and return it to the Frog Box at
the Smiley Window not to your child’s teacher.

Kōkā Materoa Collins
D.P. / Leader Te Hihiri
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

KNIGHTON NORMAL SCHOOL - IMMERSION CLASSES

I would like my child/ren to continue in an immersion class in Te Hihiri for 2025.

Name(s) of children: _____________________________ (Current Class level) _____

_____________________________ (Current Class level) _____

_____________________________ (Current Class level) _____

Parent/Caregiver Name: ________________________________ Phone:________________

(please print name clearly)


